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We are all 

writers … 

Year 2 SATs 

A huge well done to our 

Year 2 children this week, 

who have confidently and 

calmly sat their tests.  They 

only have one Reading 

Paper left to do and they 

all worked extremely hard. 

We are very proud of 

them. 

 

We are growing 

   our learning 

 

 

Please do  remember to catch class teachers in the morning on the 

playground if you have any queries, or indeed Mr Billings, Mrs  Bourne, 

Mrs Skinner or Mrs Bullivant. 

Reminders 

Monday 28th May—Friday 1st June. 

Half Term  

Wednesday 6th June. Open Morning. 

9.00a.m.—10.15a.m.  

Thursday 19th July. Last day of     

Summer Term 

Monday 4th June—Friday 8th June. 

Arts Week.  

Festival time is just around the corner and in the 

sunshine, our Year 2 children got busy making daisy 

chains and enjoying the  warmer weather. Thank 

you for my wonderful daisy (and dandelion) 

necklace...it  was beautiful! 

Jenga 

Our children played Jenga with a 

twist last week. It was a fun and 

noisy lunchtime! 

AWARDS 

Year 4 (Castle) - Coby Heading 

Year 4 (Cavalier) -Amira Luu 

Year 3 (Dutch) - Bethany 

Gilfillan  

Year 3 (Iceni) - Lacey Scriven  

Year 3 (Paxman) - Kitty 

McNally  

Year 2 (Mercury) - Beau Sales  

Year 2 (Claudius) - Gideon Adu- 

Gyebi  

Year 2 (Romans) - Abigail Allen  

Royal Wedding Celebration 

On Friday 18th May, in celebration of the Royal Wedding, 

there will be a non–uniform day and a whole school picnic 

for all children at the Abbey Field site.  

Children are invited to come to school in red, white or blue 

or any combination of these. There will not be any monetary 

charge but we would ask that children bring in a packet/tin 

of food which we will pass onto the Food Bank.  

During the week, the children will be participating in creative 

activities linked to the Royal Wedding.  

This event is  kindly being supported by our PTA.  

 


